SUMMER 2025 “HOLD FEE”

T

To the Parents of:

Hold Day/ Classroom:

We have recently received your completed “Tell Us Your Plans” questionnaire. On your
TUYP form, you indicated that your child will not be attending Hugs-n-Hearts or the
H-n-H Campus during this upcoming Summer Program. You have also requested that we
hold a spot for your child on our classroom roster for the 2025-2026 academic year.

The fall program begins Monday, August 18, 2025.

In order to keep your child’s spot on our upcoming 2025 fall roster, a summer “Hold
Fee” is required. By reserving your spot for the fall, the “Hold Fee” includes your child
to attend the center one day a week for the 12 week summer (Tuesday, May 27 to
Friday, August 15, 2025).

“Hold Fee” to be paid as follows:

HOLD FEE PAYMENT DEADLINES:

e Families with one child may make two equal payments of $510, the first payment will be
due on Friday, May 23" and the second payment of $510 due Thursday, July 3.
(Total hold fee = $1,020 ($85 x 12 weeks of summer))

e Families holding a spot for twe or more siblings make two payments of $720, the first

payment being due on Friday, May 23" and the second payment of $720 due Thursday,
July 3", (Total hold fee = $1,440 ($120 x 12 weeks of summer))

e “Hold Fees” not paid per deadline dates, will be subjected to a $30 late fee.
e Your child will be placed back on the waitlist, if you choose not to pay the hold fee

If you have any questions or concerns, please call
Miss Pam, Miss Randi, or Mr. Tim at 614-540-2276

Thank You!



